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Enfield Music Service (EMS) lessons starting Spring 2025

Dear Parents,

Enfield Music Service (EMS) are now taking new subscriptions for instrument lessons in school for

the spring term. If you wish your child to start individual or paired/group lessons, please either

continue to pay via the website or create a new account. More details for new customers are below.

There will be 9 lessons in the spring term beginning the week commencing 13 January 2025.

We currently have piano, keyboard, violin, guitar, ukulele, drums, woodwind and brass tutors

delivering weekly lessons. Year 4 are currently learning clarinet as part of their weekly music lessons

so if your child would like to continue to further their skills, the woodwind teacher is available for

individual or group lessons - the latter is ideal for friends in the same class as they will be at the same

level to progress to the next step. Instruments can be hired from EMS under the store tab on the

website below.

The deadline for booking lessons starting in January is Sunday 1 December. Please use the following

website where you will find all the prices by clicking on store. If you don’t yet have an account read

the instructions below first then click here: https://traded.enfield.gov.uk/musicstore .

New customers will need to create a new account on their first visit to the Music Store by clicking on
the “New Customer” link at the top right hand corner of the screen.  Further information and
guidance can be found in the FAQs: https://traded.enfield.gov.uk/musicservice/faqs.
If you already have an account you can easily book lessons this way. 
There is also information in the store about Saturday ensembles if you prefer your child to learn at
the weekend.

Missed lessons:
If your child is absent due to illness on the day of their lesson, there is no refund or lesson made up
for this. If your child has a trip or an in-school event, teachers inform me of this and other
arrangements can be made to have the lessons either on the same day at a different time or they do
a catch-up lesson at the end of term.

Yours sincerely

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher
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